ANNOUNCEMENTS
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FEBRUARY 8, 2015

Log onto Faith’s website www.faithlutheranokemos.org 24/7 to get updated information

(ALTAR FLOWER DEDICATIONS         
Today’s altar flowers are given to the glory of God by. . .

Vase 1
Walter, Brenda, Becca and Katy Kopf in 


celebration of Austin’s seventh birthday

Vase 2
Rich Weingartner in memory of grandparents Ahti and Ellen Waak
(PRAYERS OF INTERCESSION

Please lift up in prayer this week:

Members—Susan Heft, Ken Kleimola, Ellen Milne, Rose Marie Nawrock and Doug Showers
Friends and family—Chris Cotter and Dick and Lil Jennings

Our mission  partner congregation(Lansing Redeemer Lutheran Church

Those in military service(Adam Wright and Lani Yearicks

(NORTH/WEST LOWER MICHIGAN SYNOD PRAYER PARTNER

As Jesus calls us to be one, even as he and the Father are one, please remember 

Pastor Jessica Rivera-Walker and the congregation of Edgewood Lutheran Church in Fruitport in your daily prayers of intercession this week. 
FINANCIAL UPDATE


Week of 02/01/2015





General Fund

$  2,413.00



Cash loose

           4.00




Checks loose

         20.00





World Hunger

           1.00





Capital Repairs

           1.00


Sunday School

           8.10



Youth


           7.22




Flowers


         50.00



Transformation Fund
    4,868.29




Total
$  7,372.61



Simply Giving

$  1,150.00

ADULT STUDY OPPORTUNITIES
<MEN> Men’s study meets at 7:30am each Wednesday morning in the library. They use the week’s lectionary as the basis for their discussions.
<WOMEN>  The next women’s study is scheduled for Monday, February 23rd at 1:30pm in the library. For discussion, they use a series from the Women of the ELCA gather magazine. Ladies, please join us!


EVERY SUNDAY IS NAMETAG SUNDAY![image: image1.wmf]



Greetings and welcome to all! 



Pastor Ellen and Ken Schoepf, families and friends, 



visitors from far and near are all welcomed in the 



name of 
Christ. Let us join with hearts and hands, 



bodies and spirits in greeting each other.
So that we can greet each other warmly and sincerely by name, the Membership Development Committee invites everyone to wear nametags. Whether you are a member of this congregation or a visitor to our church, you are not meant to be a stranger. Be assured that you are welcome.

If you need a permanent nametag, please let Rita know.
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Do you still have your palms at home from last Palm Sunday? 


On Ash Wednesday, as Lent begins, worshipers’ foreheads are 

marked with ashes in the sign of the cross. The ashes 



traditionally come from burning palm branches from the 


previous Palm Sunday. Last April 13th (Palm Sunday), Pastor Schleicher asked us to prominently display our palms in our homes until it was time to return them to church for this year’s season of Lent. For one more Sunday, there will be a collection box on the table by the elevator to collect returned palms.

SHROVE TUESDAY PANCAKE SUPPER
  Youth fundraiser
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    February 17th             5:30-7:00pm






Pancakes






Sausages






Applesauce






Beverages

BUILDING GOD’S KINGDOM

INSTALLATION OF PARISH OFFICERS TODAY
“The final test of a leader is that he leaves behind him, in others, the conviction and the will to carry on.” —Walter Lippmann
God calls us out of the world to learn the meaning of commitment, love and service. God then sends us back into the world to put our commitment, love 
and service to work. That’s how the kingdom of God is spread and how God’s church remains alive and healthy.

2015 CHURCH COUNCIL

PRESIDENT
LINDA HIRT

VICE PRESIDENT
JIM CRUM

SECRETARY
MOLLY DeHATE

TREASURER
DOUG HIRT

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
TOM SCHROTE

MEMBER-AT-LARGE
DIANE FLATLEY

MEMBER-AT-LARGE
JACK DINGLEDINE

PAST PRESIDENT
WALTER KOPF

2015 STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Caring
Ann Mayer

Evangelism/Outreach
Gretchen Bills and Carol Towl

Human Resources
Lee Gerard

Long-Range Planning
Jim Crum

Membership Development
Marilyn Hogan

Parish Education
Heidi Bowers and Nina Schrote

Property
Mark Marquardt

Stewardship
Mary Ann Scheuerman

Worship and Music
Diane Wilke

Youth


2015 SPECIAL COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Budget
Jim Crum

Health Ministry Team


Mission Endowment Fund


Nominating
Jim Crum

Pastoral Support
John McPhail
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Worship
February 18th

Imposition of ashes and

Holy Communion

12:00pm and 7:00pm
—EVERYONE—
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PLEASE JOIN SIXTY PLUS FOR LUNCH ON ASH WEDNESDAY

Ash Wednesday February 18 marks the beginning

of the Lenten season, six weeks of preparation and

self-examination before we celebrate our Lord’s

Easter resurrection. Each year for the past 
five years, members of Sixty Plus have 

furnished a soup and bread lunch for all

who attend the noon Ash Wednesday 

service. We invite you to join us in the large

downstairs fellowship hall immediately following the

worship service to continue that tradition this year.

[image: image10.jpg]Ash
Wednesday








Midweek supper and worship




Wednesdays during Lent 





beginning February 25th:





Supper

6:00pm





Worship
7:15pm





Holden Evening Prayer Service
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CARING COMMITTEE EASTER OUTREACH

Blessed be God who is our Bread:
May all the World be clothed and fed.

The Caring Committee is sponsoring the annual Easter basket food drive. Each year Meridian Township Human Services provides us with the names of 20 families who need a little extra help. Faith members are blessed to be able to help by providing any/or all of the items listed below:
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Boxed potato mixes


Canned vegetables


Egg coloring kits


Mac and cheese


Boxed desserts


Canned fruits


Peanut butter


Easter candy


Muffin mix      Cereal      


Juice    Soup   Tuna


Cash to help purchase hams, 


eggs, milk and bread

Everyone is invited to help pack the groceries

on Wednesday, March 25 at 6:30pm.

Delivery will be Palm Sunday, March 29. Please sign up to help.

“Dear Children, let us not love with words or tongue,

but with actions and in truth.” 1 John 3:18
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WOMEN OF THE ELCA SPRING GATHERING 
Focusing around the theme “Bold People of God,” The Women of the ELCA’s Spring Gathering will take place on April 18th at Mamrelund Lutheran Church in Kent City, Michigan.   For more information, please see the flyer posted on the bulletin board.

REDEEMER CHURCH TACO DINNER FUNDRAISER
A delicious taco dinner fundraiser will be served from 6-7:45pm on Thursday, February 19 at Redeemer Church in Lansing. All-you-can-eat tacos, refried beans, Mexican rice, beverages and dessert--$8/adult, $7/senior age 60+ and $3/child under 10. Everyone is welcome. No reservations necessary. Carry-out is available. Redeemer Church is located at 2727 West Holmes Road in Lansing (south of Mt. Hope between Pleasant Grove and Catherine). For more information, please contact the church office at 882-8000.

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION AND YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Due to Presidents’ Day break, there will be no Sunday School
or Sonshine Gathering next Sunday the 15th.
Sunday School resumes at 9:30am on the 22nd.
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We need to replenish our snack supplies for Sunday School. The following list includes items that are easy to store, the children like and that do not contain nuts or nut products made in a factory that also manufacturers nut products. The food label will state this information. We feed approximately 50 children. Gordon Food Service is an excellent place to get these items in larger quantities. Single serve are not required.


Graham crackers

Fruit Snacks 


Animal crackers

(no roll-ups, gushers, etc., please)


Popcorn


Mini-muffins


Goldfish


Trail mix


Pretzels


Crackers

cont’d

Christian Education/Youth announcements cont’d
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SHROVE TUESDAY PANCAKE SUPPER

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 17TH
5:30-7:00PM



Due to Presidents’ weekend break immediately preceding 


Shrove Tuesday, Melinda needs to know today what you


will be donating.



The Youth would appreciate donations of the following 


items for the February 17th pancake supper:

Syrup

6-23 oz. jars of applesauce

200 (wow!) turkey sausage links

There are sign-up sheets in the narthex.

We appreciate your help and look forward to serving you dinner on Feb. 17th.

FEBRUARY YOUTH EVENT

Winter Jam, February 21 at the Palace of Auburn Hills 

5:00-11:00pm, $10 admission
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This event has a great collection of Christian 



musical artists, ranging from Rock to Rap, 




and more in-between. Contact Melinda at





mrsjas305@sbcglobal.net if you would like





to attend.

STONY LAKE CAMP, GRADES 4-8
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Flyers have been placed in family mailboxes of those

children who are eligible to attend. We are going to

camp June 21-26. It is a great camp for fellowship

with friends, awesome outdoor activities, connection

with other Christian youth and just a plain old good

time!! The registration deadline is March 15 with a 

$100 deposit to receive the early-bird discount.

Please talk with Melinda if you have any questions.

FLC CURRENT EVENTS CALENDAR

TODAY
12:00pm
Parish Education Committee meeting
WED
02/11
  7:30am

Men’s study


  9:00am

Music planning


  9:30am

Quilting and LSSM ACTION


11:00am

Staff meeting



  6:00pm

Trinity and Confirmation



  6:30pm

Bell Choir



  7:30pm

Chancel Choir

THURS 02/12
  6:30pm

Faith Chorale
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OUR
MISSION




To make disciples for Jesus Christ

we Gather in faith for worship, prayer, study and fellowship

we Equip the people of God with a faith that works in real life

we Serve the world in the name of Jesus Christ

_______

Faith’s email address

faith@faithlutheranokemos.org

Websites

Faith Lutheran Church ~ www.faithlutheranokemos.org

North/West Lower Michigan Synod ~ www.mittensynod.org

Evangelical Lutheran Church in America ≈ www.elca.org
